2018 Civil Committee Report: Brian Bluth

The first meeting of the newly formed Civil Committee was held in 2018 in Ctrm.
#2. Approximately 120 attorneys were invited to attend. Secondary to my
unavailability Judge Linhardt conducted the meeting.

The objective of the committee is to have a forum by which civil practitioners can
meet and discuss issues relative to civil practice, changes in the law, and local
customs. The committee anticipates meeting regularly in 2019.



